
Board meeting #31 April 2L, 1956.

President Jerry Montgomery called the meeting to order at 6:45
pm in the Board room. The minutes were read and approved.

Jerry read a letter from the Bowling Club asking us to give
them money for their expenses. This will be turned over to the new=
Board for their consideration.

Board reports must be in by Friday.
Jerry suggested that if no Independents be elected to Board,

that the new Board hold a meeting with some of the Independents'
leaders and explain the situation, encourage them to seethat more
students are in Union activities, and to inform them of their opp-
ortunities in Union.

There were seven names nominated for the Union Service TRec-
ognition Award. It was moved and seconded that all seven names
be accepted as long as they are found to be eligible.

A straw vote was taken as to whether our Board would be in
favor of installing Pin Ball machines in the Union Building, In
order to give our opinion to the Union Board in Indianapolis.
The vote was against any such action.

The new Board will meet at 5:00 pm in the Board room on May
1. 1956 for the electi-n of officers.

As there was no further business, the last meeting of the
1955-1956 Union Board was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Jerry B. Montgomery, President

Martha Heindel, Secretary


